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   Greetings! The IEEE Reliability Joint Section Chapter (Boston - New Hampshire - Providence) 
has held a couple of meetings since our last newsletter entry. In October, the chapter will chair 
the Reliability Track at the 58th NEQC Conference, follow the link for more details. 

   

 

    

 

     May 2010: on Wednesday, May 12 we held our meeting at RSA, the Security Division of 
EMC, Bedford, MA. Keith Donaldson, President, Engineered Materials, Inc. presented “How 
Carbon Footprints, Green Initiatives, and Reliability Work Together or Against Each Other” to 30 
members and guests. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

June 2010: on Wednesday the 9th, IEEE Reliability Society Standards Committee Chair, Lou 
Gullo, Raytheon – Integrated Defense Systems (IDC) Seapower Capability Center (SCC), 
Portsmouth, RI, presented “IEEE Reliability Society Standards Status and Descriptions”. This 
meeting was held at EMC Corporation Headquarters in Hopkinton, MA with 17 members and 
guests. 

 

 

Upcoming meetings & Events:   

   September 2010: on the 15th, Charles Recchia, Senior Reliability Engineering Manager at 
Intel Corporation in Hudson, Massachusetts will present “Microprocessor Industry-Wide Soft 
Error Reliability Trends and Challenges”. This meeting will be held at Teradyne, Inc. 
Headquarters in North Reading, MA. 

 

 

    In October 2010, The Joint section chapter will support the Reliability Track for the 58th 
NEQC Conference. This will be the 3rd consecutive conference where the Reliability chapter has 
chaired the track at this bi-annual event. 

  



Please check our website periodically for updates on upcoming events! 

     http://www.ieee.org/bostonrel 
If you would like to present a reliability based topic at a future meeting, have meeting topic 
suggestions or ideas about how to improve our meetings, we want to hear from you! Please 
send an e-mail to any of the AdCom members or go to our website and Click on: Suggest a 
Meeting Topic. 

To participate or provide input to chapter technology development activities, sign up to become 
a TDC committee participant using our website. Click here to participate in Technology 
Development. 
You can also be added to the chapter e-notice distribution via our website, click on:  
Subscribe to E-Notices or send a request to: dermarderosiana@ieee.org (Vice-chair, notices & 
registration). 

 

Best Regards, 
 Ramon De la Cruz.  -  Chair, Reliability Joint Section Chapter  
       (Boston - New Hampshire - Providence) 
 
 


